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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THIRTY- SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 5TH/6TH NOVEMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of thirty-second sunday of the 
year  

5th  5.00pm 

 

Our lady’s 

 

Patrick & Bridget Doyle RIP 

Sunday -  thirty-second sunday of the year  

 

6th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Intentions of the Booton family 

monday - feria 7th 1.00pm Our lady’s Funeral service for Norah ‘Mai’ O’Sullivan 

Tuesday  - feria 8th 9.30am 

11.00am 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Dennis Hannon RIP 

Funeral service for baby Eden Rose 
Marecki-Lack  

Wednesday - the dedication of the lateran 

basilica (feast) 

9th 12.00 

noon 

Holy Cross Virginia Hardstaff RIP (5th anniversary) 

Thursday -  saint leo the great, pope and doctor 

(memorial) 

10th 9.30am Our lady’s Bridget Anne Gren RIP 

Friday  - saint martin of tours, bishop

(memorial) 

11th 9.30am         
 

6.00pm 

Holy Cross 
school    
Our Lady’s 

Jimmy O’Boyle RIP 
 
Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of thirty-third sunday of the 
year    

12th 5.00pm Our lady’s Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Sunday -  thirty-third sunday of the year 

Remembrance Sunday 

World Day of the Poor 

13th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 

People of the Parish 

Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Zimbabwean Community Mass  

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 12th November - Alrica Sequeira:   Sunday 13th November - Chiara Albano 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 12th November - Teresa Doherty & Pauline Lynch 

Sunday 13th November - Monica and Tom Kiernan 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR NOVEMBER 

Team C (Monica, Jane, Michael, Chinwendu & Eugenia) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 13th November — Jason Young & Patricia Wesson 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

November 13th - Vivien Flynn 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

November 13th -Dominic Dixon & Lauren 
Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

November 13th - Charles & Patricia Nyarkoh 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Norah O Sullivan RIP (known as ‘Mai’) who has died recently. Her      

funeral  service will be at Our Lady’s on Monday 7th November at 1pm. 
Also for baby Eden Rose Marecki-Lack who was born asleep. Her funeral    

service will be at Our Lady’s on Tuesday 8th November at 11.00am 
We pray especially for their families and friends during this difficult time.  

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, through the   
mercy of God, Rest in Peace. Amen 

 
REMEMBERING LOVED ONES AT MASSES DURING NOVEMBER 

During the month of November we will be remembering in our Masses 
all who have died.  Please place the names of your loved ones, who you 
would like to be remembered, in a November Dead List envelope with 
your offering, available from the back of church.  Names will then be 

placed on the altar and will be remembered during all Masses during the 
month of November. 

 
RISE PARK CATHOLICS 

Do you live in Rise Park and the surrounding Bestwood area? If so, join 
us for refreshments and chat on Saturday 19th November at  

10.30 am -12 noon at Rise Park Community Centre NG5 5EJ. Catholics in 
the area worship at many churches around the city, or no longer attend a 
church, and we thought it a good idea to get to know fellow Catholics in 
our neighbourhood whilst still worshipping in our usual church. This is a 
lay-led initiative but endorsed by clergy; no commitment required. For 

further info contact Diane Williams: dianewilliams44@aol.com or  
Mary Wilson: marywilson11@virginmedia.com but no need to book; 

just turn up!  
 

HOLY CROSS PARISH CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
will take place in the meeting room on Saturday 10th December from 
2pm and Sunday 11th December after Mass. Items for sale would be 

appreciated and may be brought to the sacristy nearer the time. Raffle 
tickets will be on sale from next weekend. 

 

HOLY CROSS PRIMARY OPEN DAY 
Next Wednesday 9th November Holy Cross Primary School will be hold-
ing an open day and there will be school tours available at  either 1.30-

2.30pm or 6.00pm to 7.00pm. No booking required but please come 
along and see our vibrant school community. 

 
PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS 

Please join us in Holy Cross Church Sunday at 4pm when we will pray 
especially for vocations to the priesthood and religious life. All welcome. 

 
BIBLE STUDY  

The Bible Study meetings at Holy Cross continue on Tuesday at  7pm in 
the meeting room. Everyone welcome. 

The Filipino Rosary Crusade would like to thank every-
one who joined in the Rosary held at Our   Lady's 

Church last Saturday. Gathered as one family through 
Our Lady's Rosary, may we strive to always listen to 

God's call so that we can be transformed into a     
listening Church. May God through Jesus, Mary, and 

Joseph bless you all!  
Maraming salamat po! (Thank you very much!) 

 
HOLY CROSS  FRIDAY MASS 

From November, Friday Mass is now held in Holy Cross school at 
9.30am instead of 12noon in church. Any parishioner, who is able 

to, is encouraged to attend and will be warmly welcomed. 
 

HOLY CROSS FINANCIAL STATEMENT 2021-2022 
Please note copies of the financial statement are available at the 
back of the church. As a summary:- 

Total income:          £31,381.00 
Total Expenditure:        £38,818.00 
Deficit:                £ 7,537 

Unfortunately the church building is not subject to the Energy Cap 
being introduced by the government so we expect a sharp rise in 

our heating and lighting costs during this financial year. 
 

WARM SPACE AT OUR LADY’S MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 
Every Thursday the café is open from 10am until 12.30pm in the 
Parish Hall.  Please pop along to enjoy a warm space along with a 
cuppa and light refreshments.  This is an opportunity for you to 
meet new people, have a chat and enjoy some company for a  

couple of hours.  Everyone welcome and please spread the word to 
your friends, neighbours or anyone you feel would benefit. 

 
ALTAR SERVERS FOR HOLY CROSS 

If anyone would like to join the ministry of altar serving (adult or 
child) please speak to Michael Hallam after Mass.  Children need to 
have celebrated their First Holy Communion before they can train 

for this special Ministry within the Church. 
 

REMEMBERING SERVICE 
Every year we hold a service to remember those who have died 

from our communities throughout the year. This special              
remembering service will take place on Sunday 20th November 
2022 at 2.00p.m. at Our Lady’s church, Bulwell. Invitations have 

been sent to relatives of those who have died but an invitation to 
attend is extended to anyone who would like to remember a      

relative during the service. 

“Faith, it does not make things easy, 

it makes things possible.” 

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  29TH/30TH OCTOBER  HOLY CROSS £277 S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £748.67 S/O £540 
CAFOD COLLECTION  HOLY CROSS £131.65  OUR LADY’S £563.96 

RECONCILIATION 
Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING representatives 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  tel 07999826002 Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters  tel 0115 9536900 

Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS TO CATHOLIC PRIMARY ACADEMIES (RECEPTION YEAR) - CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 01/09/2018 AND 31/08/2019 
 

The deadline for submitting your application for a school place is 15th January 2023.  Application forms are available on your ‘home’ Local 
Authority website.  For every Catholic school you apply for if you wish your child to be considered and ranked under a faith criterion you must 
also complete a supplementary information form, and return this form to the school by the deadline (forms are available from the LA and the 

school).  You MUST also include the supporting evidence as required eg baptism certificate (photocopies acceptable).  Failure to supply the 
required supporting evidence will mean your child is ranked in a lower criterion which may affect your chance of a place.  If you do not have 

the required evidence, please contact the parish where your child was baptised for a copy certificate in good time. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com
mailto:dianewilliams44@aol.com
mailto:marywilson11@virginmedia.com

